
 



 

 



NB: COMMENT: On the conversation undertaken telephonically, ward 34 councilor disagreed with 

the change of the combined meeting from 12pm to 17:30, hence the meeting for ward 34 was 

undertaken with the Councilor and ward committee members. 

Then the meetings for two wards was set separately. 



 

NB: The meeting for ward 32 was scheduled on the 20th of February, however, the community with 

the councilor were not available.  

Since then no response from the ward 32 councilor for the new date. 


